
Para Swimming Report

Para events as part of the county championship program was again a success, with a new winner for the 
girls trophy, Harriet Dickinson, and Daniel Bennet winning the boys trophy again, both representing 
Gloucester.

12th March was the regional development day which consits of a training camp for swimmers on 
british programs, a new swimmer talent id come and try session, and a meet with events for all the 
swimmers.

Last years event wasthe first of its kind and was such a success that it was used nationally as a template 
for all events of its kind. This years event was event better with more swimmers attending the 
development day and meet, and 27 new swimmers attending the talent ID session.

The British leg of the para swimming world series takes place in Sheffield at the end of April. Entries are 
now open with 6 swimmers from the county currently meeting qualification standards.


	Blank Page

